
 Knollwood 
 Saranac Lake 
 N. Y. 

 30 July 1940 

Dear Nathan, 

I’m in favor of sending the money for Guggenheim from here, because otherwise an agitated 
letter would surely arrive from Mrs. Mileva. I shall send the money to the Hutten St. Realty Corp. as 
soon as I am notified of the exact amount. 

Cordial regards,  

Yours, 

 A. Einstein. 

 [TLS] 


